N48 Newsletter

December 2022

H O D A Saturday, December 3, 6pm

Neighborhood 48, along with N9
and N57 are gathering for a
holiday celebration! Registration is
completed. Details are left here for
your convenience.

Where: Social Center Ballroom.

L
Event Timing: 6:00 - 6:30 Cocktails/Social Hour (BYOB)

6:30 - 9:30 Dinner and Dancing

Menu: Bourbon Beef Medallions with mushroom gravy
OR
Chicken Breast with Raspberry Wine Sauce.

Band: Mark Chesley Band
Photos: There will be a photo backdrop for individual pictures.
Donations: Don’t forget your gift cards for Williamson County Child Welfare of S5,

$10, $25 value or greater from any restaurant or store: Walmart, Target,
Amazon, etc.


https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4540924

Wednesday, December 7, 6 - 9 pm

CAROLING AND COCOA AT LEGACY PAVILION

On Wednesday, December 7%, 6-9 pm, we will once again
be singing in the season at the Legacy Pavilion! Come join
your neighbors for some holiday karaoke and sweet

treats. We'll have the fireplace burning and the pavilion

decorated for the holidays!
Please bring cookies or sweets to share and join your N48
neighbors in singing and karaoke or just sit back and relax! Hot chocolate will be

provided!

This is a great way to get in the mood for the holidays...

Don't forget to register by 12/6/22.
If you have any questions, please contact Judy Hofer, 512-688-2213.

Friday, December 16,4 - 7 pm

Neighborhood Holiday Open
House!

Mark your calendars now! Even more
holiday cheer is coming to
Neighborhood 48!

John and Diane Gulling are again
opening their home for an N48 Holiday
Open House. Please plan to attend on
Friday, December 16" from 4 to 7pm at 504 Martin Creek Lane. Bring a beverage of
your choice and a dish to share.

Please register on the website by December 15th. Questions, call Judy Hofer, 512-688-

2213.
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2023 Themed Dinner Dates

Date Event Name Location
Sun, Feb. 12 Souper Bowl! Party Retreat — Lone Star Room
May TBD TBD TBD
Sun, July 23 Christmas in July Retreat — Lone Star Room
Sat, Oct. 7 70’s Disco Night The Oaks (formerly Legacy
Restaurant)

| Dinner In "48" is a grouping of 4 to
8 people who rotate cooking meals
~ and hosting their dinner group
within their own homes. The group
| typically meets once per month
with each member (for singles) or
each household (for couples)

_ sharing the coordination. Please
register by January 6th. Questions
can be directed to Rebecca Moore

(832-525-9170) or catchmoobear2 @gmail.com.

DINNER OUT FOREIGHT ("48") - 2023

Dinner Out "48" is a grouping of 4 to 8
people dining out together in Georgetown
or surrounding areas as decided by
members of each group. The group typically
meets once per month with each member
(for singles) or each household (for couples)
alternating the coordination. Please
register by January 6th to join in on the
fun! Questions can be directed to Rebecca
Moore (832-525-9170) or

catchmoobear2 @gmail.com.
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WATER MATTERS NEWS

Water Ambassadors — Monthly Bulletin for cooler weather
is included in its entirety for your perusal. Any questions,
please call Bob Jones, our N48 Water Ambassador, at 512-
591-6747 or contact: robert.e jones 1944@icloud.com.

WATER AMBASSADORS - MONTHLY BULLETIN

Volume 4 — Edition 11 November 10, 2022
CONTROLLERS SHOULD BE TURNED OFF

It is that time again! We need to turn our controllers OFF. Our grass will not need
watering until early spring. Please notify your neighborhood to turn their Controllers to
“OFF”. Plants can be watered manually, if needed, through the winter months.

SPRINKLER WINTERIZATION

We continue to get inquiries from residents about “winterization” of their systems. We
advise them that their system piping is buried in the ground and that soil depth should
protect their system in normal Central Texas winters.

If there is a projected long term cold spell forecast, your Water Matters Team will
advise all our Water Ambassadors of steps to be taken to assist our residents in
protecting their systems.

Since most “Drip” irrigation is not buried as deep in the ground as mainline and lateral

piping, it is vulnerable to cold weather. If the resident has turned off their “Drip” zones,
the water should have evaporated or leaked out of the tubing. Most problems exist in

the PVC fittings. These items tend to freeze in very cold weather.

SHARE YOUR W/A NEWSLETTER WITH YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD

If you have a monthly/quarterly Neighborhood News, please ask your NRO Rep if you
can share some of our W/M information with residents of your neighborhood. We need
to get our conservation tips out to as many people as possible.

NEW WATER AMBASSADOR TRAINING SCHEDULED ON 11/16//2022

The final New Water Ambassador training for 2022 will be held on Wednesday,
November 16, 2022, starting at 1:30PM. The live training secession will be held at
319 Kings Creek Road in N-50. There are a limited number of positions open.
Please email John Shideler at shadraski@yahoo.com for reservations.

PLEASE DO NOT REPAIR ANY PART OF A HOMEOWNER’S SPRINKLER SYSTEM

Only the homeowner (HO) or a person licensed by the State of Texas can perform such
duties as repairing or modifying an irrigation system. Water Ambassadors can educate
the (HO) on how to use his/her controller. The Evaluator can help the HO test his/her
system and to flag any problem areas.

THANK YOU FOR HELPING SUN CITY CONSERVE WATER


https://www.sctexas.org/Club/page_navig.asp?APC=VIEW_INSERT&IID=504457&pg=MEMFAC&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48

